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I have had a lovely week getting to know all of the children. It’s been a hot one but they’ve coped 
really well and are all settling into Year 1.  

Here are a few photos from the week! 

Next week: 

Monday – Wow Day! 

Thursday – Meet the Teacher 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Newcombe 

Maths – 
Representing 

numbers to 10 

Jigsaw- Thinking 
about places we 

feel safe 
Science – Sorting 

animals  


